
 
Progress on Yearplan 

- Okanagan Period Product Project launched in MUSC and other buildings! We 
are in collaboration with University Affairs to find funding and to expand this 
project to LR Wilson 

- The Artsci SRA Observer, Priya, and I are working alongside Sarphina to 
organize the collected data for her negotiation with HSR 

- We spoke with Lynne Serviss, a head librarian at Mills and formulated a Google 
form that she will ask a graphic designer to put on a poster and have them up in 
Mills to collect data 

- We got permission from the Artsci Director and funding to have extension cords 
in MUSC and LRW 3038 

 
Past Events, Projects, & Activities  

- The Artsci SRA Transition Session was a success! We had 5 Arts and Science 
join, and we sent out an email to all Artscis with our SRA presentation  

- Period Equity Project launched its menstruation products in MUSC and other 
buildings 

- We got access to the Artsci SRA email 
 
Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  

- The posters in Mills will be posted for two weeks after reading week to collect 
data from students 

- Sarphina will be having her negotiation with HSR on Feb 23/24 (super pumped 
for this!) 

 
Outreach & Promotions 

- We have started making “monthly recap” infographic for our Year Plan progress 
on Instagram 

- We have made posts and reels to promote our SRA Transition Session 
- We have sent out emails to all Artscis to promote and inform others of our events 

 
Successes 

- Our successes are listed above 
 
Current Challenges  

- We have not received a reply from facility services for LRW 3038 and we are 
unsure how we can get permission to put extension cords in MUSC 
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- We aren’t sure who to contact to have the Period Product Project in place in 
LRW 3038. We are trying to speak with Lynn, the coordinator of this project for 
more information and are still waiting for a response.  

- We aren’t sure when we will be able to get funds from the SRA Special Project 
fund 

 
Thank you, 
 
Monica Yeom 
SRA Arts and Science Caucus Leader 
McMaster Students Union 

sraartsci@msu.mcmaster.ca 
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